EDITORS’ NOTE

On behalf of the Editorial Board of the Alberta Law Review, we would like to thank the
Law Society of Alberta and the Conference Coordinators Tamara Buckwold, John Law, Iwan
Saunders, Sheila Serup, and Alice Woolley for their support throughout the publication

process.

The Alberta Law Review is honoured to publish the proceedings of the Law Society of
Alberta’s 100th Anniversary Conference. This special issue will appear as the fifth issue of
Volume 45 with pagination distinct from the other four issues. Please cite as: (2008) 45:5
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